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Special Notice 
 

 
To:     All Residents 
 
Date:  6/22/18 
 
Re:     Plant Health Care 
 
Please be advised that SavAtree is scheduled to perform Plant Health Care 
(PHC) treatments on the dates listed below. Please mark your calendar 
accordingly. All work performed by our PHC specialists is in compliance with the 
regulations as outlined by the Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) 
and the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). 
 
As a precautionary measure, we recommend that you remove or cover all 
personal items on the landscape, move vehicles out to the street and close all 
windows prior to the scheduled treatment date listed below. 

 
Additionally, to avoid over spray on your cars, all vehicles in parking area 
“D” (South Highland Ave), must be removed by 8:00am. When the spray 
application is completed, you may return your vehicle to your parking area. 

 
If you should have any questions concerning our Plant Health Care Program or 
would like to receive further information on the products or ingredients that are 
used, please contact; Joe G. at 941-6208 or SavAtree at 914-402-4521 ext. 102. 

 
Treatment       Date 
 
Arbor Patrol Scout 5                                                   June 25, 2018 

 
 
Note: In the event of inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances, 
scheduled treatments will be performed on the Friday of the same week. If 
inclement weather persists, you will be notified of an alternate date.  

 
 
Thank You 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager   


